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CAMDEN'S PIRATES ARE BACK FOR EASTER FUN!!

With kids back at school, spring in the air and light flickering at the end of the Covid-19 tunnel, we're over
the moon to be raising The Pirate Castle's gangplank in time for the Easter holiday!

Holiday Scheme activities focus on kayaking and canoeing for kids aged 8 - 16, providing fantastic opportunities for
them to get active, let off steam, gain new skills and have fun in a safe, rewarding and supportive setting in the
heart of Camden Town.

Weekdays from Thursday 1st - Friday 16th April
(excluding Good Friday and Easter Monday)

Only £30 per child / day
£5 concessions available, subject to eligibility checks

Availability is limited, with spaces allocated on a first-come basis (secured with payment).

Spaces are being snapped up fast, BOOK NOW to avoid disappointment!

We're a Covid-secure venue and all activities have been adapted to comply with social distancing and national
guidelines. To help keep everybody safe, session start times will be staggered from 10:00 (09:50 on Friday 16th
April). Start times will be confirmed at the point of booking - please note that requests for specific start times cannot

be accommodated.

To book, email info@thepiratecastle.org [1] with your child’s full name, date of birth, your full address and
the date / dates you would like to book in for (subject to availability), along with your contact number.

We can't wait to welcome you back to The Pirate Castle!!

YarRRrr!!
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